
 

As the weather has turned decidedly more ‘British Summertime’ I hope the wind and rain is not 
spoiling plans at home too much.  

I would like to say hello and pay tribute to those families who are still continuing with home 
learning and have pupils who are not eligible to return to school. Teachers have spent time 
discussing those pupils who are working hard at home this week. I have seen some of the posts 
that have been put on seesaw by our children and have been impressed with the creativity and 
commitment. I’m aware that technology has not allowed some families to access seesaw yet and 
we are working on solutions. Some families also prefer paper copies of work provided - please 
contact the office if you would like to collect work instead of completing it online.  

Please keep your eyes open for an email / seesaw post from teachers asking pupils to complete a 
section for their reports which will be going out during the first week of July.   

In school we have almost reached full capacity with the numbers of children we are able to 
accommodate. Although it was disappointing to hear that a wider reopening of schools has been 
stopped until September, we are now turning our thoughts to ensuring pupils have the support 
and guidance they need on their return.  

Take care and thanks for your continued support - please get in touch if we can help in any way.  

Many thanks. 

 

Please contact 
school if you need 

help with your 
childs seesaw 

account. 

Hot  
feeling hot) 

Year 6 have 
added 2 
fantastic 

scarecrows 
to KS2! 

Please keep 
in touch with 

us via 
Facebook,  
we love               

to see what 
you are all 

doing! 


